DI Dear Praf. Russell:

This is a reminder: Have you given to the RED CROSS War Emergency Drive? Many faculty members and employees have cooperated magnificently in this drive and we feel sure that you also want to do your part. We wish to stress again that this call of the RED CROSS is really a call of the country. It is the first time in twenty-three years that we have had this kind of war emergency.

We still have \$200 to raise to reach our goal. This is our job, our cause, and our war. This means all-out aid from the home front as well as from the firing line. According to our records, we have no report from you.

If you haven't already done your bit towards the cause, may we have your contribution now? Help your country and the RED CROSS.

Sincerely yours,

E. C. Buehler, Chairman J. J. Jakosky Laurence Woodruff George Beal

KU RED CROSS Committee for Emergency War Relief Drive

ECB/mm

e payment was made